
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Judy Lampe <isantilampe@yahoo.com> 

Date: 3/27/2015 5:50:54 PM
Subject: RE: SCHH 20th Anniversary Celebration

Judy,
Thank you for the email! Sounds like an exciting event.
Please call me to discuss details - 803-767-7583.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Judy Lampe [mailto:isantilampe@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 1:20 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: SCHH 20th Anniversary Celebration

Dear Ms. Veldran,

I am writing to you about Sun City Hilton Head's 20th Anniversary Celebration which will be 
celebrated from May 2nd to May 9th of this year.

I am a member of the planning committee and also chair of the Government and Business Affairs 
Committee, one of the nine advisory committees of the Board of Director's.

We are in the process of securing proclamations from elected officials and would like to ask Governor 
Haley if she would provide a video proclamation that we can show throughout the week of 
celebration. Our Sun City community would be very honored to have her recognize the twenty years 
of growth and development in our approximately 15,000 resident, active adult community.

Please respond as soon as possible. If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 
843-705-5830 or email me at isantilampe@yahoo.com

Thank you.

Judy Lampe, Chair
Government and Business Affairs Committee
15 Crescent Creek Drive
Bluffton
South Carolina
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Sent from my iPad


